From: Joann Gibson

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 1:43 PM

To: City Commission <citycommission@]livingstonmontana.org>
Subject: Community Wellness Center

| am against tearing down the Civic Center to replace it with the Community Wellness Center.

| am in favor of any of the other three locations under consideration, Washington School, the
soccer complex or the Katie Bonnell Park.

Any of these locations are superior and will keep our historic Civic Center, the band shell and the
lovely surrounding area undisturbed.

| own a condo at the Flats at Yellowstone Bend inside the city limits.

My residence is at 79 Prairie Drive in Park County, about 1/4 mile from the northwest city limits.
The city is growing this direction quickly. I won't like it, but will not be surprised, when the City
of Livingston starts annexation procedures in this area.

I hope you will thoughtfully consider the wishes of the citizens of Livingston and Park County.

Joann Gibson
79 Prairie Drive
P O Box 855
Livingston, MT


mailto:citycommission@livingstonmontana.org

